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CLEARY GULL INC. ANNOUNCES PROMOTION OF PATRICK BREMMER TO 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin, February 22, 2018 – Cleary Gull Inc. is pleased to announce the recent 
promotion of Patrick Bremmer to Managing Director.  
 
Mr. Bremmer’s background and 10 years of deal-making experience have been important 
contributors to the growth in Cleary Gull’s M&A business, particularly with industrial services 
and manufacturing companies.  Prior to joining Cleary Gull, Mr. Bremmer worked at ExxonMobil 
where he successfully completed multiple assignments in capital investments serving various 
project management roles.    
 
“Patrick’s technical and transaction experience has helped create significant value for our clients,” 
said Ronald Miller, President and Managing Director with Cleary Gull.  “We look forward to 
seeing him continue to build out Cleary Gull’s expertise in industrial services and engineered 
products transactions and are proud to promote him to Managing Director.”  
 
Mr. Bremmer earned an MBA from The Kellogg School of Management at Northwestern 
University and a BS in Civil Engineering from the University of Wisconsin.     
 
 
About Cleary Gull  
Founded in 1987, Cleary Gull (www.clearygull.com/ib) is an independent investment banking firm 
advising privately held companies on middle market sales, divestitures, mergers and acquisitions, 
private debt and equity capital raises, and other transactions.  Cleary Gull has extensive experience 
in the manufacturing, consumer, business & industrial services, and software and technology 
industries.  
 
 
 


